
August 11, 2025

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent

Regard: Approve a Delegate to the TASB Delegate Assembly

Each district is allowed to designate a delegate to the TASB Delegate Assembly at the 
annual TASA/TASB Convention, which will be Sept 11-14 in Houston, TX.  During the 
assembly, delegates from districts across Texas will provide crucial direction to the TASB 
Board and staff in representing members’ interests before state and national 
policymakers.  Delegates will elect TASB officers and members of the TASB Board, hear 
reports from the TASB Board and its committees, consider various changes to the TASB 
Bylaws, and refine TASB’s Advocacy Agenda.

Fabian Serrano has served as our Delegate for the last 8 years, and Tonya Becker served 
as alternate last year. 

Recommendation:  

I recommend that the Board approve _____________ as the Delegate and 

_____________ as the Alternate Delegate to the TASB Delegate Assembly.


